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The Opticians Association of Pennsylvania (OAP) is committed to ensuring digital 
accessibility for all people, including individuals with disabilities. We are continually 
working to improve the user experience for everyone and to apply the relevant accessibility 
standards to enhance usability and inclusivity. 

 

Accessibility Standards 

OAP strives to conform to the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1 Level AA. 
These guidelines help make digital content more accessible for people with a wide range of 
disabilities, including visual, auditory, cognitive, and motor impairments. Our ongoing 
efforts aim to ensure our website is: 

• Perceivable – Information and interface components must be presentable to users 
in ways they can perceive. 

• Operable – Interface components and navigation must be usable via keyboard, 
screen readers, and other assistive technologies. 

• Understandable – Content must be clear and predictable. 
• Robust – Content must be compatible with current and future user tools. 

 

Our Efforts to Support Accessibility 

To meet accessibility standards, we: 

• Use semantic HTML and appropriate ARIA (Accessible Rich Internet Applications) 
labels 

• Regularly audit our site for accessibility issues using automated tools and manual 
testing 

• Provide text alternatives for non-text content 
• Ensure sufficient color contrast for readability 
• Design for full keyboard and screen reader navigation 

 

Ongoing Improvements 

We understand that accessibility is a continuous process. As we evolve our website, we 
are committed to: 



• Including accessibility as part of our web development process 
• Providing accessibility training to staff and content contributors 
• Soliciting feedback from users to help identify and correct accessibility barriers 

 

Feedback and Assistance 

If you experience difficulty accessing any part of our website, or if you have suggestions to 
improve accessibility, please contact us. We value your input and will respond promptly. 

      Email: opticiansofpa@gmail.com 
    Website: https://www.opticiansofpa.org 

We aim to respond to accessibility feedback within 5 business days and to provide a 
solution within 30 days when feasible. 

 

Third-Party Content 

While we strive to ensure that all content on our website is accessible, some third-party 
integrations or external links may not meet the same standards. We encourage users to 
contact us if they encounter an issue so we can work with the provider or offer an 
alternative. 

 

Thank you for visiting the Opticians Association of Pennsylvania website. Your access 
and experience matter to us. 

 

https://www.opticiansofpa.org/
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